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I oppose this bill. Punishing the people that positively contribute to the state is no way 

to progress. This bill iand measure 114 are nothing more than a burden to citizens. I 

am ashamed at how we have managed the state and our resources and I admit we 

need to do better. Stop punishing the good citizens and squandering tax dollars.  


